
2016 Car Show Meeting 

Committee Heads 

May 18th 2015 10:00 AM 

Lauren Matley Car Show Committee Chair 

Attendees: Lauren Matley, Dave Eicke, Wayne Halladay, Jackie Meyer, Tom Jones, Vince Crelley, 

Brad Huber, Jeri Oman 

Absent: Terry Phillips, Tom Metzger, Suzanne Jones, Michael Bannon, Eric Pederson, Chuck 

Ulbricht, Tony Palozzi, Dick Ratell, Don Scheidt, Paul Burrier 

June Meeting is cancelled. 

Tom suggested maybe Golf Carts in the car show. Decided No 

Only Gold, Silver & Bronze sponsors will be on the T Shirts 

Suggested to get the Car Show information on the ARC website 

The most important method we have for getting information about the Car Show to the public 

is the Car Show Brochure. Decided to send the Brochure to last year’s entrees by E Mail. 

Advertising will begin 3 months before the Car Show 

ARC member cars can be displayed in the car show with restrictions 

Brad asked that we get traffic cones from same company that furnishes the generator. Will save 

trips to pick up these items 

Vince showed the metal portion of the trophies for the We Mar car show 

Lots of discussion on Motorcycles being shown at the car show. Wayne said he has 3 categories 

for motorcycle trophies now. Linda suggested we limit to 100 bikes. Suggested motorcycles be 

pre registered, fee to be $15 including a black T Shirt especially for motorcycles. Wayne said he 

can get judges for motorcycles. Wayne will talk with the Harley Davidson store in Peoria about 

feasibility of getting motorcycles to show up. Chuck will have to determine if we have room and 

where to locate the motorcycles. It was suggested the lower, flat, part of the lot would be the 

best. Again up to Chuck.   

 



  MEETINGS IN 2015 

All meetings in the shuffle board room at 10:00 AM 

 Sep 14th, Oct 19th, Nov 2nd, Nov 9th, Nov 16th, Nov 30th, Dec 7th, Dec 14th, Dec 21st,  

Maybe some meeting this summer   

 

 

 


